
Dear Student, 
This is just to serve as a reminder that I will not be teaching regular private 

lessons during the months of June and July.  I plan on teaching a couple of weeks in early 
August, and will be calling you in mid-July to find out if you’re interested in taking 
during those weeks, and see what your availability is for next year.   

If you would like to keep up your brass chops, have a camp audition or some 
special occasion comes up during June or July, please contact me and we can work out a 
time and place to get together.   

Please continue to practice your horn through the summer.  Have fun and I will 
see you in August either during summer lessons, or when the school year starts again. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 Mrs. Linda Yeo Leonard 
 
 
 


